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The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Public Representation. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position. 

Response: 

SUH recognise the need for Psychology services for children linking with Diabetes. In recent 
years, a number of funding streams were explored including CA WT funding and National Service 
Plan estimates. To date we have not received any approval for additional funding for Clinical 
Psychology for diabetes. 

However, we will continue to explore funding through national estimates process into 2026. 

I trust that this addresses your query. 

Yours sincerely, 

Grainne McCann 

Hospital Manager. 
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